
20th September 2024
● Soil and soup!
● A video message from Mrs Edwards
● A speedy reading ‘well done’

18th October 2024



In Year 1 we have been making 
vegetable soup. On Thursday we were 
given the exciting task of trying different 
vegetables and soup. On Friday we got 
to make the soup. Everyone had a go at 
peeling and chopping. We were all very 
eager to try our soup, even if some of us 
didn’t like it! Well done Year 1 for being 
brave and trying everything last week. 

Year 1



This week in Science, Year 3 
have been investigating soil!
We looked at different types of 
soil and their properties. We 
looked at our own soil samples 
to tried and work out the type of 
soil they were.
We also thought about what it 
looked like, what it smelt like and 
how much water it held. 

Year 3



A little message from Mrs Edwards

here

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGToXsFSMA/aV5O_Ju4eL8dMq6VDLrcog/watch?utm_content=DAGToXsFSMA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor


Word Wizards:
This week the classes with the 
‘most number of points’ in Y4/5/6 
were:

Class  - 9
Class  - 11
Class  - 14 Fred says fantastic 

speedy reading in 
Miss Boyd’s group. 
You are doing a 
super job at using 
fred in your head to 
read your 
storybooks.  

Miss Hickford 
recommends…

Miss Bourlet recommends…



We are aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week, our classes with the 
highest attendance are…
KS1 - Class 4   97.24%
KS2 - Class 10 97.81%

WELL DONE



School Photographs - 15th October

Halloween Disco - Thurs 17th 
October KS1 5-6pm, KS2 
6.15-7.15pm

Reception Book Look - 23rd Oct 
3.30-4pm

Parent’s Evening - 23rd Oct (5-7pm) 
and 24th Oct (3.30-6pm)

Half term - October 28- Nov 1st 

PTFA meeting - Nov 11th 5.15pm



Contact us:

Cavalry Primary School
Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ

office@cavalryprimary.org

Tel: 01354 652814
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